
 
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  David A. Hulseberg, Village Manager 

  

FROM: William Heniff, AICP 

 Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: May 7, 2009 

 

SUBJECT: 2010 Census – Complete Count Committee 

    

BACKGROUND 

The Community Relations Committee met on April 20, 2009 and discussed the upcoming 2010 

Census.  The U.S. Census Bureau is requesting municipalities form a “Complete Count 

Committee” (CCC) to assist Village staff in getting the word out about the 2010 Census. 

 

The CCC would be an ad hoc committee of the Community Relations Committee and is 

expected to meet quarterly. 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

The Community Relations Committee recommends that the Village Board create an ad hoc 

“Complete Count Committee” to create public educational awareness of the 2010 Census, to be 

appointed by President Mueller. 

 

WH/jmk 
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